December 28, 2021

Mayor Richard Dionisio and Members of the Village Board
Village of Harrison

1 Heineman Place

Harrison, New York 10528

Dear Village Board Members:

Approval is requested to modify the following contracts for vendors working on the
Harrison Fire House addition/renovation:

J.R. Contracting & Environmental Co
Increase contract and PO# 411681 by $51,935.00 for piers and grade beams
under existing slab. Total contract will now equal $4,394,935.00

Joe Lombardo Plumbing & Heating
1. Increase contract and PO# 411682 by $10,630.00 for removal of unused air
tank. Total contract will now equal $1,195,830.00
2. Decrease contract and PO# 411683 by ($27,500.00), cost decrease for
removing attic sprinklers. Total contract will now equal $136,300.00

TWP Plumbing & Heating
Decrease contract and PO# 411687 by ($19,533.00) for omitting gas hot water
heater and gas piping. Total contract will now equal $582,667.00

Funding is available in capital account# 21F203

Respectfully submitted,

Chief Ralph Straface
Harrison Fire Department



